
Newsletter                                                                 Friday 6th October 2017 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: 
www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 

Children’s blog: 
www.standrewsallstars.org 

TERM DATES  
2017—2018 

 

Autumn Half Term 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct 2017 

Last Day of Term  

Tues 19th Dec 2017 – School Closes 
at 1.30pm 

School will be closed 

Fri 1st Dec 2017 

ST ANDREW’S DAY 

Spring Term 2018 

Children return to school on  

Wed 3rd Jan 2018 

Spring Half Term 

Mon12th  – Fri 16th Feb 2018 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 29th Mar 
2018 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2018 

Children return to school on  

Tues 17th Apr 2018 

Summer Half Term 

Mon 28th May – Fri 1st Jun 2018 

Last Day of Term – Fri 20th July 2018 
– School Closes at 1.30pm  

School will be closed Monday 7th May 
2018 – BANK HOLIDAY 

 

  
 

Parents Forum Meeting 

SAFEGUARDING 
Wednesday 18th October 

With Ms Coward and Ms Sue 
3.30pm 

Y6 Classroom 

 

 KS2  

Special Performance 
2.50pm 

 

 In the School Hall 

Hip Hop Rap Day 
Thursday 12th October 

We are excited to welcome back Silas Zephania 
for a thrilling day packed with workshops. 

 
To complete the day, parents  and carers of    

children from Key Stage 2 are invited to attend 
an extra  event.   

 
They will be able to hear some of the raps  

created by the children in a                                 

special performance. 



 

Early Years  
 

Literacy—Tuesday 10th October—9.00 am 
 

Maths—Tuesday 17th October—9.00 am 
 

Interactive Learning Diary—Tuesday 31st October—9.00 am 

 

Starts next  

Monday 
 

 

9th October  
9.30—12.30 pm  

8 Week 

 

 
As part of the community of St Michaels 
Stockwell, pupils, parents and cares can 
buy discounted tickets to the St Michaels 
Arts   Festival. The ticket allows access to 
any event over the festival period. 
 
There is also an interactive version of  
Shakespeare’s Macbeth, presented by Sky 
Blue Theatre, this performance is suitable 
for pupils in KS2. Tickets for this event are 
available to St Andrew’s pupils for £3.00.   
 
If you are interested in either £10.00    
festival tickets or £3.00 Macbeth tickets, 
please speak to Ms Coward. 

 
The St Andrew’s ‘Victory Singers’ will be singing ’Victory’ 
at a special service held at St Andrew’s Church and lead 

by the Bishop of Southwark.   
 

If your child would like to come and sing with group,  
they are welcome to come along. 

 
Please note that to take part, children need to  attend 

church in full school uniform and must be accompanied 
by a parent for the duration of the service. 

 

Sunday 15 October  
at 11.15am  

 
 
 
 

Join us for Breakfast 
 
 

Tuesday 17th October—Y5 

Wednesday 18th October—Y3 and Y2 

Thursday 19th October—Y1 and YR 

Friday 20th—Y6 and Y4 

 

From 8.00am  
in the school hall 

 


